Peter Bellantoni
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From: Lynn Richardson <lynn.richardson@chathamnc.org>
Sent: Friday, February 16, 2018 12:14 PM
To: Peter Bellantoni
Subject: FW: Bonterra Subdivision

Lynn W. Richardson

Land Planner II/ Subdivision Administrator
919-542-8207
lynn.richardson@chathamnc.org
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PLAN CHATHAM

working together to preserve & progress

Chatham County’s 25-year vision plan is underway! Check out more information at

www.chathamnc.org/comprehensiveplan

In keeping with the NC Public Records Law, e-mails, including attachments, may be released to others upon request for inspection
and copying

From: Thomas Boyce

Sent: Friday, February 16, 2018 11:32 AM

To: Lynn Richardson <lynn.richardson@chathamnc.org>
Subject: Bonterra Subdivision

Lynn,

I have reviewed the soils report submitted by AWT for Bonterra and it appears to be adequate. | trust this is the
information you require at this time.

Thomas J. Boyce LSS, REHS
Chatham County Environmental Health



